
City of Burnaby 

District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

February 25, 2015 

An open meeting of the District 3 CPAC was held at Community Police Office, 7191 Arcola Way, Burnaby, 

B.C. on September 24, 2014, at 4:30 pm. 

Old Business/Upcoming Events: 

EPIC Edmonds Spring Clean Sweep – May 2 – those that attend could assist Kathy Wipf with graffiti removal.   

Edmonds Bike Fair – June 5 – at Edmonds Community School starting at 4:00 pm.  Discussed attending and 

promoting bike safety tips. 

Police Report:  Cpl.  Neil Body was not available. 

CPO Volunteer Report:        Speaker John Neilsen 

- March CPO volunteers in March focused mainly on the distracted driving campaign. 

Community Reports: 

- The suspicious house that a member expressed a concern about has now been dealt with. 

New Business: 

One guest with intentions of joining attended this meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:12 pm                                                                                                                                          

Drafted by Lindy McQueen – District 3 CPAC Chair 

 


